
Dear Department of Planning and Parramatta Light Rail 

 

Thank you for allowing me to provide feedback for Parramatta Light Rail stage 2 as private 

individual.  

 

Is it possible to extend the stage 2 light rail route to be closer to Lidcombe Station? 

 

Regardless of whether the light rail route is extended from Carter Street stop to Lidcombe 

station or not, will the streets of Church Street, Bachell Avenue, Birnie Avenue, and Carter 

Street and their intersections be made accessible, walkable, and beautified? 

 

Will way finding be provided between Carter Street and Lidcombe train station?  

 

What will be the future precinct character for the precinct between Lidcombe train station and 

the proposed terminus of Carter Street? 

 

In providing an alternative to transport between Olympic Park train station and Lidcombe 

train station, will Sydney Trains in future modify Olympic Park and train tracks to provide at 

least 4 platforms and 4 train tracks?  

 

Where is the nearest light rail stop near Bicentennial Park?  

 

How much recycled and reused material will be used in the project? 

 

Again thank you for allowing me to make a submission. 
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